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Our Ref:  8226/15 
 
18 November 2015 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 2 November 2015. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED and RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
1. What is the amount of the levy proceeds you have received?  
 
 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has not received any funding from 

levy proceeds to date. 
 
2. What was the amount of the levy proceeds you expected to receive?  
 
 To date there has been no confirmation of the final figure, it is estimated at around 

£70,000-£80,000. 
 
3. What have the levy proceeds been spent on? Can we have a breakdown of this?  
 
 There has been no final agreement on what the money will be spent on, but in all the 

discussions to date the focus has been on projects which are working in the Night Time 
Economy (NTE), or supporting NTE in terms of reducing impact of alcohol/drug misuse.  
No decision has yet been made as to how best spend the money. 

   
4. Have you had any meetings or discussions with the Council on how the levy money 

should be spent? If you have, would you please provide any minutes of these 
meetings?  

 
 Please see comments above.  No meeting with Nottingham City Council regarding the 

night time levy has been held to date. 
 



  

5. Has there been any consultation between the police and levy payers? Is it 
documented? If so can you please provide us with the minutes of these meetings?  

 
 There has been no specific consultation between police and levy payers to date.  

However the Police and Crime Commissioner undertakes consultation on the Police 
precept and budget on an annual basis.  If you would like to contribute to the budget 
consultation, please complete the online survey on our website: 

 
 http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/Get-Involved/Consultations-and-

Surveys/Snap-Shot-Survey-2015.aspx 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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